
	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
MEDIA	ADVISORY	
November	1,	2016	
	
St.	Joseph	High	School	students	Halloween	for	Hunger	
	
Students	at	St.	Joseph	High	School	went	door-to-door	asking	for	non-perishable	food	
instead	of	tricks-or-treats	on	Halloween	evening.		
	
The	Saskatoon	Food	Bank	and	Learning	Centre	will	pick	up	all	of	the	food	collected	at	
10:00	am	on	November	2.	
	

When:	 10:00	am,	Wednesday,	November	2,	2016	

Where:	 St.	Joseph	High	School	

	 	 115	Nelson	Road	

	
This	is	the	seventh	year	St.	Joseph	High	School	students	have	collected	food	for	the	
Food	Bank	and	Learning	Centre	for	Halloween.	Last	year,	students	collected	over	12,000	
pounds	of	food	and	are	hoping	this	year’s	weigh-in	will	top	20,000	pounds.	
	

	

For	more	information,	please	contact:	
Rachelle	Kelln	
St.	Joseph	High	School	
Phone:	306-659-8266;	cell:	306-270-0764	
rkelln@gscs.sk.ca	
	


